
Edge Imaging will be at the school on Wednesday,
April 23 to take gown and sash photos of our SK and

Grade 8 Graduates starting at 9:00 am.  
Save the Date:  Our Grade 8 Graduation will be held on

Wednesday, June 18th at the Carriage Hall in
Tillsonburg.  More information coming soon!
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EASTER ACTIVITIESEASTER ACTIVITIES
The grade 6 class will be selling Easter candy bags and

candy kabobs.  Bags will be for JK to grade 3's and
kabobs will be for Grade 4 to 8's.  cost is $2 each.

They will also be selling apple and orange juice boxes
for $1.00.  They will be available at 1st break on

Wednesdays and Friday until Easter.
Our Student council Leadership team will be
planning an Easter Egg Hunt and some Easter

activities this month. 
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Spring is like the friend that says they’re “On their way,”
when they haven’t even left the house yet.

We look forward to the sights, the sounds, and the feel of
Spring. We also look forward to a blessed celebration of our

Lord’s resurrection. Hopefully, your Lenten season has
included prayer, some self-sacrifice, and even a charitable
act or two. Easter is indeed a holy time. As a school we will

be celebrating with a Mass later this month at Sacred Heart
Church in Langton (April 24th) at 9:30 a.m. You are more

than welcome to join us.
With March Break now behind us, we see the end of the

school year rapidly approaching. Thank you to those of you
who supported our Book Fair. It was a very successful event

with many of the children purchasing an item or two.
Both the Boys’ and Girls’ Volleyball teams are working hard

and practicing for the tournament to take place on
Monday, April 7th at Holy Trinity High School in Simcoe.

Academically, we have our annual EQAO testing period to
look forward to. Although, typically in latter May or possibly
early June, I will let you know the dates once we have them

confirmed.
The Boundary Review process continues as the public input

meeting was held a few weeks ago. Concerns and
recommendations were recorded by way of an online

portal. School Board Senior Administrators will take that
information, make recommendations to the Trustees who
will then have their say. Please keep in mind, any changes

will not take effect until September of 2026.
As always, yours in Catholic Faith and Education.

Joe Persia, Principal.
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Our Beach Reads Book Fair was a big
success!   Thank you to everyone who
supported us.  A special thank you to
Angela McArthur for helping on the

purchase days!
~Mrs. Frances~
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